
 
 

November 8, 2021 

Salutations to our fellow Salem Cemetery Association Members! 

The Salem Cemetery Association has been busy this year with several projects, namely 
the lawn maintenance of the cemetery, consolidating banking accounts, digitizing and archiving 
old records, searching for lost or missing addresses of members, and starting a fundraiser. We 
have plans for next year update our By-Laws, currently under legal advisement, secure a more 
permanent solution to our annual mowing responsibilities, expand and update our 
membership, and increase our involvement and communication with the membership.  

Attached is a Newsletter with information, stories, fundraiser links, and contact info for 
the Board of Trustees. Please consider a donation this year, which is easy to do using the 
Internet Go Fund Me website in the Newsletter. Alternately, you can simply mail a donation to 
our Association Treasurer Robert Brower, using the address at the top of this letter (and also 
included in the Newsletter). 

We are emailing and “snail mailing” this letter and Newsletter to everyone that we have 
contact information. If you only received this in the regular mail, then that means we do not 
have your current email address. If you know of a member who did not receive either, then we 
don’t have any contact information for them! We would love to hear from you! Please email, 
write, or call to update our records.  

 Email: browerrj@hotmail.com  
 Mail:  Salem Cemetery Association (address at the top of this letter) 
 Phone: Trustee phone numbers are on bottom of the second page of the Newsletter  

 

I hope you enjoy the Newsletter, please share with us YOUR stories and pictures, and 
remember to help with the fundraiser as this is important to keep our beautiful cemetery 
running for many more years.  

 

Best Regards, 

 
 

 

Robert Brower, President and Treasurer 

 


